
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

31st January, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Courmayeur, Italy Ski Trip further medical consent 
 

Thank you for completing the medical questionnaire in readiness of your child travelling to Italy 
for our ski trip. 
 
There is, however, a further consent required regarding students needing un-prescribed pain 
relief medication whilst on the trip. This covers the usual headache and stomach cramps which 
may not be pre-empted but will allow our staff to administer paracetamol with your consent.  
 
Please could you complete the slip below and return this to school by Friday 2nd February, 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

D White   G Davies 

 
 
Mr D White   Mr G Davies  
P.E. Teacher   Assistant Head teacher 
 
 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Courmayeur, Italy Ski Trip further medical consent 
17th February to 25th February, 2018 
 
 
Name:       Form: 
 
 I give permission for ……………………………. to take paracetamol for minor pain relief during 

the ski trip which will be administered by our accompanying members of staff. 
 
 I do not give permission for  …………………………………. to take paracetamol for minor pain 

relief. 
 
Name: …………………………………………………………….   Signed: …………………………………………………. 
 
Date: ………………………………………….. 
 

Please return to the school office by Friday 2nd February, 2018 DW/PR 

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Head Teacher:  Mr A J Smith BSc (Econ) MSc TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
 Website:  www.marywebbschool.com  
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